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Given that surface waters are among  Arkansas' most important resources and
assets,  protection of these waters is of vital importance.  Getting Regulation 2 right
is crucial. 

Please carefully consider the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance's comments
concerning the proposed amendments to Regulation 2.  We feel that the suggestions
in these comments addressed to Secretary Keogh would significantly  improve
Regulation 2's ability to protect our state's surface waters.
                                        Respectfully,
                                         Lloyd & Linda Stith
                                         2089 S Harris Dr, Fayetteville, AR 72701
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